
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Some cast members of The Steve 

Barton Musical Theatre Project´s 
production “Once Upon A Mattress” 
and former productions, helped 
celebrate the 4th of July singing at        

                                                                                                                     Doornboos Park Celebration.  

 


